
• Liberty Utilities

Sarah B. Knowlton
Assistant General Counsel

Phone: 6031328-2794
E-Mail: sarah.knowlton@libe,Iyutilities.com

May 30, 2013

Debra A. Rowland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 0330 1-2429

Re: Docket No. DE 12-262: CORE Energy Efficiency Programs

Dear Ms. Howland:

On behalf of Granite State Electric Company d/b/a Liberty Utilities, I am writing to
request a three week extension for the filing of the shareholder incentive calculation for the
Company’s CORE electric programs which is due June 1. The Company seeks an extension
until June 21.

Liberty needs additional time to complete the calculation, which involves reconciliation
of records between National Grid for its operation of the CORE programs for the first half of
2012 with Liberty’s operation of the programs for the remainder of the year. That reconciliation
has occurred for the gas shareholder incentive calculation which will be filed by June 1, but
additional time is needed to complete the reconciliation for the electric programs.

Thank you for your consideration of this request. If you have any questions, please do
not hesitate to contact me.

Very truly yours,
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Sarah B. Knowlton

Service List (via email)

11 Northeastern Boulevard, Salem NH, 03079


